
YATE & DISTRICT TWINNING ASSOCIATION  

TWINNED WITH BAD SALZDETFURTH   
 

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

Friday 13
th

 May 2016 at 19:00 

 
Present: 
Officers and Committee: 
 
Martin Monk        Ruth Boulton        Lesley Killock      
Penny Spiller       Rick Boulton        Mike Robbins  
Gill Latham          Ian Blair               Wully Perks         
Kath Williams      Alison Hardill 
Sue Walker         David Hardill 
   
                 
       
Also present:    Alan Spiller, Chris Monk  and Laurence Walker   
   

1. Apologies:  Pam Pearce, Mike Pearce and Gordon Williams  
  

2. Minutes of April’s meeting:    
  
The minutes were agreed an accurate record apart from the fact that Mike Pearce 
was marked present when his apologies had also been given.     
 

3. Matters arising: to include Report /Review of events since last meeting 
The Race Night had been a resounding success with £234 of profit being made.  
The money promised from Frampton Cotterell Twinning Association via Jenny Rowan 
to date has not been received.  
 

4. Communications and Correspondence 
Pete Jackson who ran the Race Night informed DH that Yate Town Football club 
have an end of season tournament with another country having this year visited 
Poland and suggested perhaps a visit to Bad Salzdetfurth could be considered for 
next year. DH said Cllr Cheryl Kirby’s husband is involved with this and he will 
discuss the possibilities of a tournament with him and Pete Jackson in order for 
discussions to be had whilst in Bad Salzdetfurth next month.        

    

5. Treasurer's report:  
No monies paid out this month, monies received in £41.42 from the stall on St. 
Georges Day, and £234 from the Race Night.  
PS asked the committee how much money was thought should be given to the 
coach driver as a tip on the forthcoming trip to Bad Salzdetfurth and £150 was the  
amount agreed.   
 
 
 
 



 

6. Membership matters, to include Web-site update:   Nothing to report    
     

7.  Programme of events:   

 
31

st
 May – 8

th
 June Visit to Germany -  to be discussed in the following pre trip 

meeting.  
 
18

th
 June Saturday - Train trip to Bradford on Avon - no names had been given for 

this trip as yet – RB to send out another reminder email.  
 
 
 

8. Next Committee meeting: Friday 17
th

 June   at 7.30p.m.  
 
              

Any other Business   

 
RB informed committee of Peter Kendall’s funeral being held on Tuesday 24

th
 May 

3.15 at Westerleigh Crematorium 
 
AH gave apologies for July’s meeting.  
 
The Post Trip meeting will be on Friday 15

th
 July at 7.30.p.m after the committee 

meeting at 7.00p.m.     
 
 
 
.    
  

 
      


